
SPRING HUNTER SAFETY CLASS

A Hunter’s Safety Class will be held beginning January 30, 2012 at Lake Region State 
College in Devils Lake, ND.

A Hunter’s Safety Certificate is required before the State of North Dakota will issue a 
hunting license to anyone age 12 years or older and born after December 31, 1961. So, 
any child who will be 12 years old by this fall’s hunting season should enroll in the 
course in order to secure their Hunter Safety Certificate in time for this fall’s hunting 
seasons.

The course will also be of particular interest to those adults who wish to hunt deer in the 
State of North Dakota this fall and for those who wish to hunt big game outside of the 
North Dakota where Hunter Safety certification is often required regardless of age. 

A student must be 11 years old or more to take the class and secure a Hunter Safety 
Certificate. 

This Hunter Safety course is taught at no charge by volunteers from our local community 
and is sponsored by the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association.

Those interested in securing their Hunter Safety Certification should log onto the North 
Dakota Game and Fish Department website after December 15, 2011 to sign up for the 
class: 

http://gf.nd.gov/education/instruction/hunteredcourse.html

The Game and Fish website has a course study guide that you will find useful and very 
informative as well.

The class will be limited to 30 people. Be sure to register early before the class fills.

Rick Jorgenson – Instructor 
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